196.1

10th June 1933.

Dear Sir Arthur,

We have had a letter from Sir George Buchanan saying that he is called away on business to France and will not be able to be present on June 23rd at the Presentation of Certificates to International Students. As it is now rather late to ask anyone of importance to come in his place, do you approve of the suggestion that Dr. Masarykova, who is to present the certificates, should be asked to make a speech as she knows so much about the whole question and is, I am told, a very good speaker with an excellent command of English.

If you do not approve of this suggestion it might be possible to get Dr. Eason to take Sir George Buchanan's place and I would try this if you thought it a better plan.

I will ring up on Monday morning to ask for your reply.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.